
 
Water/Wastewater Committee Meeting 

Monday, April 23, 2018 
5:30 PM – 6:10 PM 

 
 

Present: Robert Reisner, Larry Brooks, Brent Benefiel, Tyler Weber, Mark 
Bolander, Steve Rubsam, Melissa Brooks, David Brown, Rosetta York, Tim 
Jones, Brenda Phillips, Marlene Harris and Kathy Hayes 
 
Discussed Water and Sewer billing at Tim Jones Apartments.   
 
Brent discussed new vac truck and is taking plans to D&M for the 
wastewater sludge container. 
 
Cobblestone Hotel has a new water meter. 
 
Tyler is going out for bids for a new water department truck. 
 
The water plant is back in compliance with sump splashing and chlorinator 
brine tank. 
 
Adjourned at 6:15 PM 
 
 
Robert Reisner, Chairman Wastewater 
Larry Brooks, Chairman Water 


